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revealed, could erode the Company’s bargaining position, and the ability of the Company to 
engage in future transactions like this that benefit customers.  Such erosion of bargaining power 
could lead to increased costs.  This information is designated confidential under RCW 80.04.095 
and submitted in accordance with the provisions of WAC 480-07-160. 
 
Entering into the Contract with Ringwalt is in the public interest because the terms will yield 
significant savings on commission fees, allowing it to serve its customers efficiently.  
 
It is respectfully requested that all formal correspondence and Staff requests regarding this 
material be addressed to: 
 
By email (preferred):   datarequest@pacificorp.com 
 
By regular mail:   Data Request Response Center 

PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah St., Ste 2000 
Portland, OR 97232-2152 

 
Please contact Ariel Son at (503) 813-5410 if you have any informal questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
             /s/              
Matthew McVee 
Vice President, Regulatory Policy and Operations 
Pacific Power & Light Company 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232-2152 
(503) 813-5585 
matthew.mcvee@pacificorp.com 
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